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As a licensed professional counselor in the Portland area, I strongly support HB 

2458. It is imperative that Oregon set the precedent for the rest of the country and 

protect all Oregonians by passing this bill. Conversion therapy is unethical and there 

is no place for any such practice in mental health treatment in oregon.  


